
Greetings, 
  
You are cordially invited to an evening series of short Research in Progress talks given by the 
Master of Science in Biomedical Sciences (MSBS) second-year students on December 4-5th 
from 4:00-6:00 pm in Levine 202.   As part of the Capstone Project I course this semester, the 
second-year MSBS students critically reviewed scientific literature on health-related topics 
and examined data available within the CDC’s National Center for Health Statistics databases 
to generate a research proposal with they will present during these scheduled 30-minute 
talks.  
 
Please see the attached program to view the schedule and titles of these talks and consider 
which ones you would be interested in attending.  You are welcome to attend ANY of the 
presentations.  Please feel free to arrive and leave as your schedule allows during the Q&A. 
There will be time for questions from the audience at the end of each presentation.  
 

 
 
Please join us in support of our second-year MSBS students. 
 
 

Thank you, 
MSBS Capstone Course Directors 
Drs. Bonnie Brenseke, Godwin Dogbey, Christopher Fink, and Amy Hinkelman 

  
 


